
 
DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH & HUMAN SERVICES 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
7500 Security Boulevard, Mail Stop S2-01-16 
Baltimore, Maryland   21244-1850 
 
Children and Adults Health Programs Group 
 
 
November 12, 2014 
 
Brett Davis 
Medicaid Director 
Wisconsin Department of Health Services 
1 West Wilson Street, Room 350, PO Box 309 
Madison, WI 53701-0309 
 
Dear Mr. Davis: 
 
The Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services (CMS) is approving Wisconsin’s proposed 
evaluation design for the section 1115 demonstration titled “BadgerCare Reform” (Project 
Number 11-W-00293/5).  Per our agreement, please update the estimated budget section to 
reflect accurate information to CMS when it becomes available.  
 
You may now post the approved evaluation design on the states’ Medicaid website pursuant to 
the CMS Special Terms and Conditions (STCs).  

 
Your project officer for this demonstration is Ms. Leila Ashkeboussi.  She is available to answer 
any questions concerning your section 1115 demonstration.  Ms. Ashkeboussi’s contact 
information is: 
 
 Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
 Center for Medicaid & CHIP Services 
 Mail Stop: S2-01-16 
 7500 Security Boulevard 
 Baltimore, MD  21244-1850 
 Telephone:  (410) 786-3135 
 E-mail: Leila.Ashkeboussi@cms.hhs.gov 
 
Official communications regarding program matters should be sent simultaneously to Ms. Verlon 
Johnson, Associate Regional Administrator for the Division of Medicaid and Children’s Health 
in the Chicago Regional Office.  Ms. Verlon’s contact information is as follows: 

 
Centers for Medicare & Medicaid Services 
Richard Bolling Federal Building 
233 North Michigan Avenue, Suite 600 
Chicago, Illinois 60601 
Telephone:  (312) 353-1133 
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We look forward to continuing to partner with you and your staff on the BadgerCare Reform 
demonstration.   
 

Sincerely,  
 
       /s/ 
      

Manning Pellanda 
Director 
Division of State Demonstrations and Waivers 

 
 
 
cc: 
 
Verlon Johsnon, ARA, Region V 
  


